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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Calderwood Basketball After School Club 
 

We are delighted to invite any pupils in our Rannoch (P5) Thistle, Ben Lawers and Ben Lomond clans, to 
come along to our first ever basketball club.  The club will be held on a Thursday 3.15-4.00 in the Arena.  The 
first date being the 29th September. For our first few weeks, we have invited along one of our local High 
School PE teachers, Mr McCurdy, to support these initial stages of our team development. On the 29th 
September the training will be held in the kick pitch, other weeks it will be in the Arena.  
 
Moving forward we will create a team of 8-10 players to become our Calderwood Basketball team where we 
will attend the West Lothian Wolves NBA Jr. Primary League 2022-2023.  Basketball conferences will be held 
at West Calder High School from 2pm - 4pm, all children who are part of the team will be required to be 
dropped off and collected by a parents/carer.  At this point we can only select pupils from Ben Lomond or 
Ben Lawers, however we would hope that those P5s who begin to train with us from Bramble and Thistle can 
build up their skills to become part of the team in future years. 
 
The conference dates are: 
Friday 7th October 
Friday 11th November 
Friday 13th January 
Friday 3rd February 
Friday 10th March 
Friday 28th April 
 
Please note, those that are selected for the team would need to regularly attend training and be able to 
commit to the conference dates above. The afterschool club can take 20 children. 
 
If your child is interested in attending, please can you complete the permission slip here: 
https://forms.office.com/r/aVtHV11uJg  
 
If Thursday is not a P.E day for your child’s clan, they should bring their Calderwood P.E. kit to school to 
change into to. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Robertson 
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